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Final Beam Hoisted on Force Lab
The $6.8 million Force Lab addition project reached a new
milestone recently. The final
beam in the construction was
hoisted on Saturday, September
15. An opportunity to leave a
mark and a note to the future
included a beam-signing by
leadership of the Air Force,
Bionetics, and the Port Authority.

GO TO: Twitter.com/OhioPort

Proactive Safety: Gas Lines Upgraded
The Energy Cooperative installed a new high-pressure gas line, a
new regulator station, and new natural gas service lines on the
Aerospace Center campus that became active this week. While
the benefits of a new line are numerous, it's clear proactive safety
is the top benefit from the upgrades.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects

Friday Means Aerospace Center Fact
56 years of history gets spotlighted ' " '
every Friday on Facebook. Fed from a
collection of On Target newspapers and
other historical accounts, the Friday
feature is a popular connection to the
past.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority
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